
Recommendations for the Council in connection with the 
Courses for International Students. 

Appointmentson the recommendation of the Interim Committee 

for courses for International Students which met on the llth July, 
1927. 

Recommended (1) that Dr. Gloyne be invited to give six lectures 
on Tuberculosis to the students taking the 
International Course for Public Health Workers and 
Nurse Administrators on the same terms as for the 
session 1926 - 27. 

(2) that should Dr. Waller be unable to give the 
lectures on MatelI'lity and Child Welfare during the 
session 1927 - 28, Dr. Gregory of the Royal Free 
Hospital, or failing him, Dr. Mabel Brodie 
be invited to give this course. 

On the reeommendation of the College of Nursing 

Recommended (1) that Miss G.M. Bowes, a past student of Bedford 
College who has recently taken the Hospital 
Administration course and has been ap pointed by 
the College of Nursing as acting Education Officer 
for the session 1927-28, be appointed tuto1' for the 
students taking the Nurse Administra tors* Course 
on the understanding that Miss Bowes gives half her 
time to her duties as tuto1' and that Bedford Colleg 
contributes half her salary out of the Internationa 
grant for such purposes up to a sum not exceeding 
£200. 

(2) that the tutpr for the students taking the Nurse 
Administnator.r'Course be responsible for arranging 
the training on the practical side for all the 
students entering for the Nurxe Administrato!"3' 
Course, such arrangements to include the practical 
work in hospitals and coaching of students. 


